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Brand New Street Angels Commissioned
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We are delighted that 13 new Street Angels were commissioned on Saturday 8th October at St Joseph’s Church in Guildford. It is always a pleasure to welcome new recruits as part of the team after they have undergone their initial training sessions. They will add to the rich mix of people we already have and increase the efficiency and flexibility of our teams. Welcome aboard guys!

In order to prepare for their work as Street Angels they will have received training in Safeguarding; Relating Effectively; Personal Safety; Drugs and Alcohol Awareness as well as gaining some understanding of the situations they will find themselves in as they patrol the streets of our town during the wee small hours of the night at the weekends. Look out for our new recruits, and say ‘hi’ to any of our volunteers if you happen to see them – you never know, you might be the lucky recipient of one of our famous lollipops!
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An Unexpected Award
Town Centre Chaplain, Rod Boreham, and his wife Trudy attended the now annual awards arranged and presented by Experience Guildford on behalf of Guildford Town Centre Chaplaincy. They were delighted to be invited and enjoyed very much the enthusiasm of the assembled representatives from all sections of the business and retail communities. There were thirteen different categories, and the winner of each award was greeted with whoops and hollers from the audience. It was raucous, it was lively and it was fun. To our utter surprise and delight, Guildford Street Angels were chosen as winners in the ‘Service Providers’ category. This is further great encouragement to all our volunteers for their selfless efforts every weekend as they serve the people of our town. 
Pop in to our pop-up

Guildford Street Angels will have a presence in one of the new units that will be found in the exciting new pop-up village due to be opened at the end of November in Guildford. We will be there right up to Christmas selling Christmas Cards, hot drinks and seasonal food, so pop in and say ‘hi’ – we would love to see you there for a chat. 
You too can be a Street Angel - your town needs you![image: image4.jpg]



In spite of the ongoing success of our work, we are constantly needing to find new volunteers and yes, we continue recruiting for Street Angels. Have you considered working in your community in this very special way? We are looking to add more people to our existing teams working on Friday and Saturday night and on one-off special occasions as well. Would you like to be part of a team of Street Angels on one of these nights each month?

Teams of volunteers provide a listening ear as well as practical support for anyone in need in Guildford town centre This may be the result of homelessness, excessive drinking, drug abuse or any other issue which has caused personal distress or the potential for physical harm.

If you share our values of selflessness and being non-judgmental, integrity, honesty, professionalism, collaboration and excellence, and want to make a difference to our town, we would like to meet you.  Street Angels commit to volunteer for 1 night per month and to 6 training sessions before they start. Training and support are ongoing.
If you are interested in joining the Street Angels team, an application pack is available from:

Fiona Ford, Street Angels Coordinator – 07717 876853 or at guildfordstreetangels@gmail.com  
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Stories from the streets                                                            

Here are some stories from different Street Angels teams out and about in Guildford:
‘We met 4 teenagers at the station who had been to a party and were expecting to catch the train back to Aldershot. Little did they know that the trains don't run that late and sadly they had no money for a taxi. After a lending of a phone and the establishing of a mother who had money at home and would pay and the finding of a taxi firm who would be willing to drive them, we sent them safely on their way.’

‘H was found on the bridge very drunk.  He was able to find the number of his friend K on his mobile enabling SAs to talk to K and direct him to where H was.  H was seen safely into the car and on his way home’
‘ A young woman, L, despite being supported by two female friends, required SA assistance to walk her to the public toilets where we could clean her up. We then escorted her and her friends back to Subway to await a taxi. Despite being clearly intoxicated - she fell backwards just as the taxi drew up - the driver agreed to take her. The driver was professional and friendly and explained to Street Angels he was prepared for all eventualities and took out sick bags and cloths from a supply in his boot. - What a star!’ 

‘We came across C, aged 25 and  stunningly attractive. She was first encountered ”half-naked” by door staff outside Pop World. C was capable of normal speech but incapable of expressing any coherent thought which made us suspect she may have been under the influence of drugs rather than excessive alcohol. She had no phone, no money, no handbag and was unable to provide any information about where she had been or where she was staying. But first things first, she was desperate for the toilet. The clubs wouldn't let her in, even with Street Angels accompanying her, so we escorted her to the public toilet. It then became clear why she had initially been discovered in a state of undress; under her coat she was wearing a black cat-suit. - Any woman who has worn a cat-suit knows how difficult it can be when nature calls!? Eventually we united her with friends who promised to look after her - but our relief was short-lived when 30-40 minutes later she was again on her own and in the same confused state. The one telephone number she was able to provide was not answering and so, unable to help her further, we handed the situation over to police officers just before 4am.’
How You Can Support GTCC

If you would like to support the work of Guildford Town Centre Chaplaincy, you can do so in a variety of ways. You can sign up for our newsletter and/or commit to pray for our work or you can donate online at www.virginmoneygiving.com 
You can also send donations to us at GTCC, c/o YMCA, Bridge Street, Guildford, GU1 4SB

Many thanks for all your ongoing support!
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Guildford Town Centre Chaplaincy  
C/o YMCA, Bridge Street, Guildford, GU1 4SB    
Email Rod Boreham at

rodchaplain@gmail.com
Tel: 07500 834658

Or Fiona Ford at 

guildfordstreetangels@gmail.com                         
Tel: 07717 876853
www.gtcc.org.uk
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